
 

 

January 25, 2019 

 

 

Bargaining Bulletin #5: Bargaining meetings continued in Ottawa 

 

Meetings resumed this week in Ottawa, January 21 to 25, between the CATCA and NAV 

Canada bargaining teams.  

 

With proposals already exchanged from both sides, this week allowed for productive 

discussions to work on a number of issues and asks. The bargaining process in general 

continues to be both productive and positive. Both sides listened to the other party’s topics 

and collaborative solutions are being discussed.   

 

The next session of talks is scheduled for February 4 -8, 2019 in Ottawa. 

 

As always, we appreciate the patience and the support of our members while your elected 

representatives work hard to bring back the best possible collective agreement for your 

approval. We also appreciate our members’ respect of the confidentiality requirements that 

bind the contract committee members. 

 

On behalf of the Contract Committee, 

 

 

 

Peter Duffey      Doug Best 

President      Executive Vice President 

 


